
 

DOYLESTOWN TOWNSHIP PARK AND RECREATION BOARD 

Meeting Notes – May 8, 2012     
 

 
The regular meeting of the Doylestown Township Park and Recreation Board was called to order 
at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, May 8, 2012, at the Doylestown Township Administrative office. 
 
 In attendance: Kathy Brown, Don Feldscher, Allison Hamilton, Susan Reichwein, Jan 

Suessenguth, Nick Danilo and Karen Sweeney. 
 
 Absent: John Bray, Don Borden, Shawn Touhill 
 
 Guests:  David and Emily Hildebrandt (Community Service/ School Project) 

 
Meeting Notes 
The April 10, 2012 meeting notes were unanimously approved on a motion made by Ms. 
Hamilton and second by Ms Reichwein. 
 
Guests  
David and Emily Hildebrandt - Community Service/ School Project 
 

Correspondence N/A 

  

Plan Review N/A 

 

Ongoing Old Business 
 
Dog Park Update: Ms. Brown indicated that the construction of the Dog Park was moving along 
and that opening was still anticipated for the end of July or beginning of June. 
 

Game Grove:   
Ms. Sweeney noted that the difficulty with golfers hitting from areas between the pond and tee 
continues. 
 

Sensory Enrichment Trail: Nothing new to report 
 

Other Business 

 
Parkway Opening: Ms. Sweeney reiterated that the 202 Parkway opening is anticipated in the fall 
of 2012 and that the pre-opening event is scheduled for Sunday September 16th. 
 
Kids Castle: Ms. Sweeney reported that the most recent safety inspection with the insurance 
company indicated that the years, weather and wear and tear were taking a toll on the 
playground. She noted that discussion was underway with staff, Dawn Byers and other 
interested citizens regarding a plan of attack for repair, replacement or removal of the structure. 
She emphasized that the playground was safe and that the “A” level indicated that nothing 
drastic was imminent but that had come to develop a plan of attack for the future of Kids Castle. 
 
Ms. Sweeney, also noted that while the playground demands a high level of maintenance, it is 
also a ongoing source of revenue. 
 
Programs/Events: Nothing new to report 
 

Adjournment 
Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm on a motion by Ms. Hamilton, 
seconded by Ms. Sussenguth and unanimously approved. 


